
DISTRICT MEMBERSHIP

SURVEY!

🦁📊 District Membership Survey – Because We Actually Want Your Opinion! 🎤
Hey Lions! Ever wished someone would listen to your thoughts about club life? Well, here’s
your chance! From March 1st to March 31st, we’re rolling out the District Membership Survey
– a quick and easy Google Form where you can spill the beans (or should we say, roar the
truth? 🦁).

Why should you take it? Oh, let us count the ways...
✅ Make Your Voice Heard – No more mumbling in meetings. This is your shot to tell us
what’s working and what’s not. 🎤
✅ Help Improve Club Life – Love your club but think it could use a little sprucing up? We’re
here for it! 🏆
✅ Get Valuable Insights – Every club that participates gets its own results back. Data =
power, my friends. 📈
✅ Save Your Membership Chair’s Sanity – If enough members respond, your Membership
Chair doesn’t have to run a separate survey this year. (Give ‘em a break, they deserve it. 😉)
✅ Strengthen Retention & Engagement – Let’s keep our clubs thriving and our members
roaring with pride! 💪🦁

This isn’t just another survey—it’s your chance to shape the future of your club (and maybe
prevent another "why don’t people show up?" discussion). So click, share, and let your voice
be heard! 📝🔗 #WeServe #SpeakUpLions

The link to go to is:  Membership Survey  Or you can go
to the Membership Monday page at 
http://www.district20ylions.training/mbrmondays

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfemuN17bXCozOvvcxyAUR4aHTharDOAwTY1299sBGzfNFLPA/viewform?usp=header
http://www.district20ylions.training/mbrmondays

